
28 March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 11 Information Evening - Thursday 18th April 2024
 
We will be holding the final Year 11 Information Evening for parents and students on Thursday 18th
April 2024, from 6.00-7.00pm, on the Cherbourg Campus.

The aim of this evening is to provide final exam hints and tips; to go through the exam timetable and
inform you about booster sessions that will be taking place during the exam period and to offer
advice to parents and students about anything that may be concerning them. The Achievement
Leaders for each Faculty will be in attendance, along with Year Leaders and members of SLT, who will
all be willing to help.
 
We do hope that you will join us for this invaluable session.  We believe that parent support and
understanding is key in helping students cope with what can be a very stressful period. 
 
We will make any presentations from the evening available to all Year 11 parents after the event.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 18th April 2024.

Yours sincerely

Steve Topazio Josh Buckingham
Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher
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